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Tales to Treasure Story Time                      

Wednesdays at 10:30am 

 Bring your young children to the library for story 

time and a craft with Ms. Laura every Wednesday at 

10:30am. Themes for this month are:                                                                                          

Date Night Book Club               

Wednesday, January 10; 6-7pm 

Join the conversation for                               

“The Nightingale”  by Kristen Hannah 

on  Wednesday, January 10 at 6pm 

and pick up a copy of the next book, 

“The Hating Game” by 

Sally Thorne. The         

discussion for this book 

will be on Wednesday, 

February 14 at 6pm. 

Foundation Fitness + is a safe, fun, and effective 

chair and standing exercise program. This program, 

taught by Eileen Seegert, is designed to help adults  

increase mobility while improving posture and      

balance. Classes are FREE of charge.                  

Class is limited to 10 participants. 

Call the library to sign up!  

  January 3: Calendars                                                       

January 10: Mittens                                                         

January 17: Hot Soup!                                                      

January 24: Winter Wonder                                              

January 31: Tribute to Curious George 

Library Closures 

Foundation Fitness +                                   

Every Monday and Wednesday; 3-4pm 

The library will be CLOSED on Monday, January 

1st and Tuesday, January 2nd in observance  of 

the New Year holiday. The library will also be 

CLOSED on Monday, January 15 in observance 

of Martin Luther King, Jr. day. 

Join Karen in painting Winter 

Mittens on Canvas on                      

Thursday, February 1st from   

4-6pm. You will need to br ing 

an 11x14 canvas. All other     

supplies will be provided. You may bring a snack to 

share with the class if you wish. Donations are       

appreciated. Please call to save your spot by calling 

419-644-2771. 

Winter Mittens on Canvas                       

Thursday, February 1; 4-6pm 



Library Hours of Operation 

Mon.         10am-8pm 

Tues.         10am-6pm 

Wed.          10am-8pm 

Thur.         10am-6pm 

Fri.            10am-5pm  

Sat.            10am-2pm 
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STREAM                                                                   

When a former POW moves his family to 

Alaska, he tries to put his past behind him. 

But as they settle into their new home, they 

are more isolated than ever. Pick up your 

copy and join us in for the discussion of 

“The Great Alone” by Kristen Hannah on 

Wednesday, January 24 at 2pm. 

LEGO Club                                                        

Monday, January 8th; 5:30-6:30pm 

Kids 1st –5th grade are invited to 

join Mr. Andy Ziss on Monday,                

January 8th from 5:30-6:30pm for  

LEGO challenges and building              

projects. Please call 419-644-2771 

to join the club. 

A Story Book Walk is now available at      

Metamora Community Park! Each month the pages of 

a book will be displayed in the 20 Story Boards around the 

walking path at the West end of the park. We invite you 

to get out & read this January at the Park!  

STREAM stands for Science, Technology, Reading,    

Engineering, Arts, and Math. We will be offering  

STREAM projects every week for children of all   

ages to explore, discover, and learn. Look for new 

learning fun on the shelf in the Children’s Section. 

Exploring Winter, the North Pole,                                 

and the South Pole 

Family Fun:                                                           

Finger Knitting Fun!                                    

Saturday January 20; 10:30am-11:30am 

Novel Ideas Book Club                                            

Wednesday, January 24 2pm-3pm                       

If you have ever wanted to try       

knitting, this is a fun and easy way to 

start! Register the family to make a 

Finger Knit Bookmark or a Finger 

Knit Snake! Please consider that 

younger children might need more 

help with this project than older     

children. Supplies and snacks will be provided. Call 

419-644-2771 to register. 

Educational Experience                                      

For Homeschool Students                                                               

Every Monday 10:30-11:30am                            

beginning January 22 

Every Monday from 10:30-11:30am, 

we will have an Educational Experience 

hour focused on enhancing your                    

homeschool curriculum through a                 

variety of instructions, activities, and 

events. Join us for the first Educational Experience on              

Monday, January 22. Please register  your                           

homeschoolers by calling the library. 

2024 Genre Reading Challenge 

If you have made a New Year resolution to read 

more, try participating in our 2024 Genre Reading                

Challenge. This challenge will be open to patrons in 

high school through adults. Pick up your book tracker 

and start reading!  After you have read at least one 

book in each category, turn your completed book 

tracker in at the library for a chance to win a prize at 

the end of the year! 


